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To 

1 All the Principals, Government Colleges in Himachal Pradesh. 
2 All the Dy. Directors of Higher Education, in Himachal Pradesh. 

Subject: -	 Regarding Common Entrance Examination. 

Memo: 

The Common Entrance Examination is going to be held on 23.12. 2013. It 

has been observed in the past that before a day or two, some anti-social & unscrupulous elements try to 

cheat aspiring candidates by using unfair meanc; & practices. This need to be nipped in the bud and strong 

vigil is needed so that these undesirable elements may not succeed in disturbing the security of tbjs 

important professional examination. Therefore, you are directed that each examination centre may have 

adequate number of police officers and officials taking into account the number of candidates appearing 

at the centre and its sensitivity. 

You are also directed to make the proper seating arrangements to conduct the 

Common Entrance Examination, and student should not face any kind of problem. 

D~ 
Joint Director of Higher Education 
Himachal Pradesh 
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1 The P · · Secretary (Technical Education), Government of Himachal Pradesh, Shimla-2 

w. . · s letter No. referred to above. 
e Technical Officer O.T. Cell) for uploaded the Departmental website. 
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